

Decision of Local Pedestrian, Cycling and Traffic Calming Committee

19 April 2018

Item 39

Car Share - Mary Ann Street, Ultimo

2018/071526

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the extension to the existing car share space on the southern side of Mary Ann street, Ultimo between the points 15 metres and 20 metres (one car space) west of Omnibus lane as "No Parking Authorised Car Share Vehicles Excepted" subject to the following:

(A) The City will only install signage for the car share space when Car Next Door has a car to occupy the space.

Voting Members for this Item

Voting Members	Support	Object
City of Sydney	✓	
Roads and Maritime Services	✓	
NSW Police – Sydney City PAC	✓	
Representative for the Member for Sydney	√	

Decision

The Committee carried the recommendation unanimously

city of Villages

Background

The City is committed to providing dedicated parking for car sharing across the Local Government Area as part of a Council approved Car Share Policy. A submission has been received from Car Next Door for an additional car share space in Mary Ann Street, west of Omnibus Lane.